COLDWATER BAND BOOSTERS

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE SUPPORTING
THE INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC PROGRAM OF

COLDWATER SCHOOLS

SPONSORSHIP

LEVEL AMOUNT
MAESTRO ... i, $1000 & ABOVE
CONDUCTOR ... $500 TO $999
SECTION LEADER ..o $100 TO $499
FIRST CHAIR . ... S $20 TO $99
FRIENDS ............. R, $10 TO $19

BE LISTED IN CONCERT
PROGRAMS. DONATIONS
OF ANY SIZE ARE ALWAYS

WELCOME

AND

APPRECIATED!

Dear Friends,

The Coldwater Band Boosters would like to
invite you to be a part of the PRIDE and
TRADITION of the Coldwater Instrumental
Music Program. This is a wonderful
opportunity to support the young men and
women who participate in band and music
lab classes.

Why donate? It could be that your child is in
band; maybe you participated in music when
you were in school; perhaps you have a
grandchild, niece or nephew in the band; or
quite simply, you value the contributions of
the band program to the school and

community.

It is the support of people like YOU, that
provides the growth and sustainability of the
Coldwater Band Program. Over the past years
the funds have been used in a variety of ways,
such as:

New Band Trailer
Guest instructors and conductors
New updates in the concession stand

Technology upgrades

Yearly software subscriptions (Finale,

Smart Music, Essentials of Music

Theory)

* Two $500 scholarships given yearly

« Tuition for students to attend Music
For All Summer Symposium

« Covering the cost for participating
students in all honors bands

* Travel

» Support participation in local parades,
the Mercer County Fair, Memorial Day
ceremony etc.

« Awards and incentives

« Uniforms and Accessories

Each year, a list of donors to the “Music is
Instrumental” campaign will be maintained
and published in the concert programs. This is
an opportunity to have your name proudly
displayed as one of the band’s supporters. If
you have any questions or want to learn more
about the Band Boosters please feel free to
contact any of the Boosters or Mr. Ruckman.

Thank you for your support and generosity!

VICKIE WENNING PRESIDENT
DENISE PETERSEN VICE PRESIDENT
LYNN KUNK TREASURER

TINA BRUNSWICK SECRETARY

DAN RUCKMAN

Director of Bands
Ruckman.Dan@Coldwatercavs.org
419-678-4821

" PART OF COLDWATER!

“INSTRUMENTA

THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO MAKE MUSIC AN
PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR SPONSORSHIP CHOICE.
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CONDUCTOR

MAESTRO

Donations may be sent to:

Coldwater Band Boosters PO Box 162 Coldwater, OH 45828

Amount of Contribution $

Company/Business

Name

Zip

State

City

Address

Phone

Provide Name and/or Company as it should appear in the program and other recognition.

All Contributions are tax deductible as allowed by law. Coldwater Band Boosters is a 501(C)3 organization.



